
                                                                     201 South Main, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 

May 15, 2015 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND HAND DELIVERY 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City UT 84111 
 
Attention: Gary Widerburg 
  Commission Secretary 
 
Re:  Docket No. 14-035-T02 – Compliance Filing 

In the Matter of Rocky Mountain Power’s Proposed Electric Service 
Schedule No. 32, Service from Renewable Energy Facilities 

  
On March 20, 2015 the Public Service Commission of Utah (Commission) issued its Order 
approving the Company’s Schedule 32 tariff sheets as proposed and amended at the December 9, 
2014 hearing with certain modifications.  On April 3, 2015 the Company filed with the 
Comission its revised tariff sheets as required by the the Commission Order.  On that same date 
the Commission issued an Action Request to the Divison of Public Utilities Division (Division) 
with a response date of April 20, 2015. 
 
On April 20, 2015 the Division provided comments proposing a change to the surcharge 
adjustments referenced on Sheet No. 32.6 of Schedule 32.  Additionally, on April 20, 2015 the 
Office of Consumer Services (Office) provided comments proposing a change to the surcharge 
adjustments referenced on Sheet No. 32.6 of Schedule 32 and a housekeeping issue on Sheet No. 
32.2 of Schedule 32. 
 
In response to the comments of the Division and the Office, enclosed for filing are an original 
and five copies of the tariff pages identified below.  The Company will also provide an electronic 
version of this filing to psc@utah.gov. The tariff pages reflect an effective date of April 1, 2015, 
as required by ordering paragraph 1.   
 

Original Sheet No. 32.2 Schedule 32 Service From Renewable Energy Facilities 

Original Sheet No. 32.6 Schedule 32 Service From Renewable Energy Facilities 
 
Questions regarding this filing may be directed to Bob Lively at (801) 220-4052. 
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Very truly yours,  
 
 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation  
 
Enclosures 
 
CC:  DPU 
 OCS 


